
 

 

[Hunn, Frank S.] 

 
 

FRANK S. HUNN 

 
Frank S. Hunn, a life-long resident of Bristol, died in the hospital at 

Canandaigua on June 20 in his eighty-first year.  Until a month ago, he had 
been able to work on the large farm which he had inherited from his father.  

He became a member of the Universalist Church in Bristol 66 years ago and 
has always been a loyal supporter.  He served as deacon for twenty years.  

He was also active in the Grange.  He is survived by his wife [Lydia] and 
several nephews and nieces.  The funeral service was conducted in his home 

of June 23 by the Rev. Harry M. Wright, assisted by the Rev. Edwin Tilt, 
pastor of the Bristol Methodist Church. 
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